Hursthead Infant School

Red Nose Day
Friday 18" March 2022

Dear Parents

This year we are really excited to be raising money for Red Nose Day 2022! As one of
the UK’s biggest fundraising events, Red Nose Day brings the entire nation together to
do something funny for money.

To do our bit and raise money on the day we are asking the children to wear
non-uniform with an item of red clothing. To make a donation, please see the link below
to the Red Nose day website or alternatively there will be collection buckets provided by
the PSA on the day.

https://donation.comicrelief.com/

We really appreciate your support and hope that you’ll have fun helping us to raise lots
of money for Red Nose Day!
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